CITy of BOWI®

May 16, 2017

Honorable Rick Lewis
Montague County Judge
P.O. Box 475

Montague, Texas 76251

Re: Bowie Emergency Ambulance Service
Dear Judge Lewis:

On March 1, 2017, the City of Bowie sent the Court a letter signifying the City’s intention to discontinue
Emergency Ambulance Service outside of the city limits effective October 1, 2017.

At this time, the City of Bowie is respectfully requesting that the Commissioners Court consider the
City’s proposal to for the continuation of ambulance service in the area outside the city limits.

Respectfully,

v

Scott Davis
Mayor Pro Tem, City of Bowie
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